
 

Council Works Notification  

Lansdown Eco-Industrial Precinct - Enabling Infrastructure  

No-Name Road access road  
 

Works location: Jones Road - Woodstock 

Flyer delivery date: Tuesday, 4 April 2023  
 

Townsville City Council is pleased to advise construction on the access road, No-Name 

Road as part of enabling transport infrastructure works for the Lansdown Eco-Industrial 

Precinct is progressing well.  

 

The next phase of construction will include road pavement installation and will require 

transportation of materials from the nearby quarry. 

 

As such from the week beginning Tuesday 11 April 2023, residents in close proximity to 
the worksite may experience an increase in temporary impacts including: 

• Construction vehicle movements and frequency 

• Construction related noise  

• Temporary lane closures and traffic control to direct motorists through the Jones 
Road worksite. 

 

Works are expected to take up to three weeks to complete and will be undertaken 
Monday to Saturday, between the hours of 6.30 a.m. and 6 p.m, weather permitting. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate your patience 

during this time.  

 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact Council on 13 48 10 or 
email enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au.  
 
Visit www.townsville.qld.gov.au/lansdown for more information about the Lansdown  
Eco-Industrial Precinct. 

 
Site contact: Anthony Burke – BMD Constructions – 0417 723 216 

 
The Lansdown Eco-Industrial Precinct is jointly funded by the Australian Government and 

Queensland Government in association with Townsville City Council. 
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